
 

 

 

 

 

 

REF: 003/18 

 

 

 

2 January 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

CONDUCT OF TEMPERATURE-TAKING EXERCISE 

1. As part of the measures to maintain schools’ preparedness to resume temperature-taking 

regime in the event of a pandemic flu situation as well as to ensure that all pupils are 

familiar with temperature-taking, there will be a temperature-taking exercise conducted 

on Friday, 5 January 2018 by the school. 

2. As part of the school’s preparation for the exercise, we will be conducting a 

pre-exercise check on Oral Digital Thermometers (ODTs) on Thursday, 4 January 2018. 

We would like to seek your assistance in ensuring that your child brings his/her 

personal ODT to school every day with effect from 5 January 2018.  

3. All Primary 1 pupils will be issued an Oral Digital Thermometer (ODT) free of charge 

on Friday, 5 January 2018. They will be taught how to take their own temperatures by 

their form teachers. After the conduct of the temperature-taking exercise, pupils will be 

required to bring the ODTs to school every day.  

4.  Thank you for your support and cooperation. Together, we can conduct a successful 

 temperature-taking exercise as part of our continuing efforts to provide a healthy and 

 safe environment for all in our school. 

 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr Eugene Ong  

Principal 
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